From: PublicAccessDC.Comments@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk [mailto:PublicAccessDC.Comments@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk] 
Sent: 21 June 2012 20:48
To: Public Access DC Comments
Subject: Comments for Planning Application 12/00678/F
Planning Application comments have been made. A summary of the comments is provided below.
Comments were submitted at 8:47 PM on 21 Jun 2012 from Mrs Ann Barker-Murasik.
	Application Summary

	Address:
	Bishops End Burdrop Banbury Oxfordshire OX15 5RQ 

	Proposal:
	Change of use of a vacant public house to C3 residential 

	Case Officer:
	Rebekah Morgan 

	Click for further information


	Customer Details

	Name:
	Mrs Ann Barker-Murasik

	Email:
	

	Address:
	The Pool House 1 Walford Road, Sibford Ferris, Oxfordshire OX15 5BL


	Comments Details

	Commenter Type:
	General Public

	Stance:
	Customer objects to the Planning Application

	Reasons for comment:
	

	Comments:
	Ref: Planning application F 12/00678/F Change of use of a vacant public house to C3 residential | Bishops End Burdrop Banbury Oxfordshire OX15 5RQ. Dear Sir/Madam, We would like to state our objections to the above planning application. We do not understand why the application states that the Bishop Blaize is a vacant public house. The building is being occupied by Mr and Mrs Noquet and we believe that it has been their full-time place of residence since October 2011. They certainly appear to have had extensive conversion works done to the building since that time in order to use it as a residence. Therefore, the above application simply makes no sense and is a cynical attempt to deprive a conservation area of its vital centre. Since 1640 the Bishop Blaize has not only been at the heart of the community of the Sibfords and Burdrop , but also a going concern and a popular country pub used by the wider population. It is a key element in the conservation area and its loss will be to the detriment of the area. We believe that it should remain as it has for over three hundred and seventy years and be for public use. In addition, the Noquets renamed the Bishop Blaize, Bishops End, and we believe that their intention was always to run down the business, delicence and redevelop the site. Certainly, while the Noquets appeared to adopt a “use it or lose it” attitude to their clientele, when people did visit the atmosphere was unwelcoming and unfriendly. We fail to understand how this application could warrant serious consideration and object to it in the strongest possible terms. Yours faithfully, Ann & Piotr Murasik 


